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DEPARTMENT OF ARIZONA Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary 

Pin Points Newsletter 

March 2020 Vol 61 Issue 8 

Editor PDP Sheila Shutts 

Newsletters for 2019-20 will be distributed in three different formats! 

Each method offers opportunities to learn and share! 

• Via Department website at https://www.azvfwaux.org/historian-media-relations 

• Via Department Facebook Page at https://www.facebook.com/azvfwaux.org/ 

• Via email distribution as an inserted e-message (NOT AN ATTACHMENT) "Sent Directly 

to your Computer" 

 

https://azvfwaux.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bbc1de8b347d751db74d4d1c9&id=0613263642&e=b807a446bf
https://azvfwaux.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bbc1de8b347d751db74d4d1c9&id=71d6f3c44b&e=b807a446bf


  

 



  

 



  

 



  



  

 



  

 



  

 



  



 

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  

 



  



  



 

Auxiliaries please look over and send back. 

You have some great people in your Auxiliary!   

Let them know.  Thanks Cathy!  



  

  



  



  



  

  



  



  

  

 

  

 


